
SCHOOL PHOTOS 

We have the school photographer 

coming on Tuesday 19th October 

2021.   

BIKEABILITY COURSE—YEAR 4 

The Year 4 children will enhance 

their bike riding skills in this course.  

Please let us know if you need to 

borrow a bike/helmet. 

This will be on Thursday 11th     

November 2021. 

HALLOWEEN DISCO 

The PTA are arranging a Halloween 

disco for the children of Reception 

to Year 4.  This will take place after 

school on Thursday 21st October 

2021. 

 

PARENTS EVENING 

We are delighted to welcome par-

ents into the school to discuss your 

child’s progress.   

This will be on Wednesday 10th 

November 2021.  More details to 

follow. 

WALK TO SCHOOL MONTH 

This October we are celebrating 

Walk to School Month. 

There will be 4 weeks of themed 

activities in school to get involved in 

and a competition for the best pro-

ject delivered. 

 

 

ANTI-BULLYING WEEK 

Kindness is more important today than it has ever been. The isolation of the 

last year has underlined how little acts of consideration can break down barri-

ers and brighten the lives of the people around us. This is one of the reasons, 

that ‘One Kind Word’ has been chosen as the theme of Anti-Bullying Week 

taking place from 15 to 19 of November 2021.  

Mrs Guy will be planning activities to increase awareness in school. 

ATTENDANCE AWARDS 

We are reinstating attendance awards.  Any child who has 100% attendance will go into a hat for each half term.  The 

winner will go to Gingerbread Café for a treat.  Please note, absence from Covid will not affect attendance. However, 

absence from other illnesses will. 

PTA—VOLUNTEERS REQUIRED 

Our PTA Team are looking for volunteers who are available to help out with fundraising throughout the school year.  

They arrange various events and competitions throughout school.  All money raised is used to benefit the children.  

They require volunteers to be hands-on and willing to help out at events (on the day and behind the scene) and attend 

team meetings.  For example, the Halloween Disco, Christmas Raffle, Summer Fun Day, Easter Raffle.  If you are         

interested, please let Miss Hawkes know. 


